

March 16, 2011

RELEASE

Contact: Brad Thompson, Camp Kanuga Director

brad.thompson@kanuga.org 828-692-0077, ext. 279

Make Camp Kanuga a part of your child's summer

HENDERSONVILLE, N.C.— Camp Kanuga is eagerly looking for young people to join in the fun next summer. Camp registration for 2011 is open. Each camp session has space for 120 campers so families are encouraged to register early. Exciting times, new friends and awesome adventures await all who sign up! Financial aid may be made available to interested families so please inquire.

Session 1: June 5-14, 2011, \$895

Session 2: June 16-29, 2011, \$1295

Session 3: July 1-14, 2011, \$1295

Session 4: July 17-30, 2011, \$1295

Session 5: August 1-10, 2011, \$895

About Camp Kanuga

Camp Kanuga is a traditional coed overnight summer camping program sponsored by Kanuga Conferences, an Episcopal center in the mountains of Western North Carolina. Camp Kanuga offers young people ages 7-15 an enjoyable and stimulating experience in a Christian outdoor setting. The program enables campers to grow emotionally and spiritually while at the same time developing new interests, skills and friendships. Programs include archery, sports, climbing/adventure, camping, arts and crafts, performing arts, Christian exploration, music, and aquatics.

For more information, please visit www.campkanuga.org.